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Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,

As vaccinations increase and pandemic precautions ease we find ourselves at a crossroads, moving
from fear to the possibility of more meaningful engagement with our broader
communities. Recent Gospel readings put the disciples in a similar situation: behind locked doors
in fear, but quickly to encounter the risen Lord and his peace. Jesus exhorts the disciples with a
sending forth message and the gift of the Holy Spirit that will propel His message throughout the
world (Jn 20:19-23).

The timing of our release from fear of the virus will be different for each of us based on geography
and circumstance. At this moment we are especially aware of the suffering of our brothers and
sisters in regions where vaccines are not available and who are still experiencing high levels of
spread, sickness and death. We also recognize this transition will be especially burdensome to you
as a leader of the Church helping to guide your flock.

We pray that you feel the power of our prayers as you navigate this important time while keeping in
mind the strength of the disciples and the gift of the Spirit bestowed by Jesus Christ. Each day of
the week, different members of our Men of Action group is praying for you. Our prayer is that you
feel the strength of God through the Gospel message.

Your Brothers In Christ:

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action

[Please Note: In order to decrease the potential spread of the COVID 19 virus, the MOA are not personally signing your prayer letter this month.]



